
Withinfields’ Newsletter - 25.10.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those
which are funded by our enrichment pot or
events that contribute to the pot as
fundraising. Thank you for your support.

BUN SALES – 50p
We hold a bun sale on Fridays at playtime.
We ask for donations of buns from a
different class each week as detailed below.
Proceeds from these sales go into our
Enrichment pot which funds trips and
special events for all children.

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Children can purchase toast each week by
bringing 50p on their day as detailed below.
This will be provided at playtime.

w/c 11th Nov - Book fair in school
12th Nov - Open day for Reception 2025
intake
18th Nov - 3.30pm - Y5 parents’
information session about Robinwood
19th Nov - 8.10am - Y5 parents’
information session about Robinwood
25th Nov - Poet in school to work with Y6
28th Nov - am - PINS parent group coffee
morning
4th Dec - 3.30pm - Christmas fayre -
please note that this is a change of date
9th Dec - 2.40pm - Sweden
Demonstration of Learning
11th Dec - 2.40pm - Belgium
Demonstration of Learning
12th Dec - 2.40pm - Denmark
Demonstration of Learning

Date Class to bring
buns

Monday Reception and
Nursery

15.11.24 Austria

22.11.24 Belgium Tuesday Years 1 & 2

29.11.24 Switzerland

6.12.24 Finland Wednesday Years 3 & 4

13.12.24 Poland

20.12.24 Ireland Thursday Years 5 & 6

10.1.25 Spain

School Dinner Menu
Although we aim to serve this menu next week, sometimes stock availability means that it does have to be
altered at short notice.

Main Vegetables Sandwich
options

Side dish Desserts

Monday Battered fish
Cheese roll

Baked beans
Salad bar

Tuna sandwich
Chicken wrap

Chips Strawberry mousse
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Tuesday Mince and onion
pie
Quorn mince with
Yorkshire pudding

Carrots
Peas
Salad bar

Turkey sandwich
Tuna wrap

New potatoes Marble sponge
cake
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Wednesday Chicken fillet
Quorn fillet

Cauliflower
Green beans
Salad bar

Cheese sandwich
Ham wrap

Roast potatoes Jam bun
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Thursday Sweet and sour
chicken
Tomato and basil
pasta

Mixed vegetables
Salad bar

Cheese sandwich
Ham wrap

Rice
Wrap

Chocolate crispie
bun
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt

Friday Pizza
Sausage roll

Sweetcorn
Salad bar

Tuna sandwich
Ham wrap

Diced potatoes Chocolate sponge
Fresh fruit
Yoghurt



Buns and Toast Sponsor of the week
We are delighted that BAPP have donated £200 to ensure that all children can have a bun and toast that
would like one in the weeks commencing 14th October, 21st October, 4th November, 11th November and
18th November. Thank you!

If you have a company that would like to sponsor a week or you wish to do it as a family, please let me know
on ClassDojo or via email and I can let you have details of how to pay. You can use it as an opportunity to
raise awareness of your business through being named in the newsletter, take the credit yourself or ask to
remain anonymous.

News from this week
Highlight of the week
It was lovely to see so many parents and carers in school yesterday. The teachers enjoyed meeting
you properly and having chance to provide information about your children’s academic and personal
progress. Although Parents’ evenings take place twice a year, if you have any concerns or queries in
between, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.

Safeguarding assembly
As usual, I have started our half term with assemblies linked to children knowing all the rules in
school that are there to keep us all safe. This includes lockdown procedures as well as playground
rules.

If you ever have any concerns about the welfare or safety of your own or another child in school,
please let myself (helen.york@withinfields.calderdale.sch.uk) or Miss Rothery
(roxanne.rothery@withinfields.calderdale.sch.uk) know as we are the Designated Safeguarding
Leads for the school.

Information for next week
Remembrance
Thank you for all the donations that have been given for poppy merchandise. This goes to support
the British Legion. We will be holding an Act of Remembrance on Monday at 11am. Please try to
avoid ringing the school or arriving at around this time.

Book Fair
The book fair is in school next week and will be open every day after school in the hall. Children will
have a chance to browse the books during the school day. We are trialling a card payment system
during the book fair to ease the payment for you. Any books sold lead to commission being given to
school for us to have books for free. Your support is very much appreciated.

Open Day
We are holding an open day on Tuesday for our Reception 2025 intake. Sessions start at 9.30am,
1.30pm and 6.30pm. The sessions will involve a short presentation from myself about the school and
then the chance to see the Reception classrooms and meet some key staff.

Applications for Reception open on 18th November and all nursery parents will need to apply for a
school place in our reception. The applications will open on this website: Admissions | Calderdale
Council.

Please promote our open day with any connections that you have e.g. work colleagues, neighbours
and friends.

mailto:helen.york@withinfields.calderdale.sch.uk
mailto:roxanne.rothery@withinfields.calderdale.sch.uk
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions
https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions


Other information
Christmas Fayre stalls
We are starting to make plans for our Christmas fayre which takes place on Wednesday, 4th
December. If you would like a stall at the Christmas fayre, please let us know by completing this
form: https://forms.gle/wfo4Fot6s1aWyer49 Stalls cost £10 each with a donation of a raffle prize also
or you may wish to run a stall with the proceeds being donated to school in which case the stall would
be free.

Reporting Absences
Please can you ensure that if you are reporting your child as absent by sending a message through
Class Dojo that you send the message to Admin and NOT the class teacher.

https://forms.gle/wfo4Fot6s1aWyer49

